
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

The City of North Augusta will receive bids for the Walnut Lane Road Re-Construction until 
11:00 am on Thursday, June 13 2019 at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read.   
 
The project consists of reconstruction of approximately 0.86 miles of Walnut Lane, including 
asphalt pavement and base removal and replacement, shoulder-widening, variable-depth 
milling and resurfacing of auxiliary lanes, pavement marking, and installation of imprinted 
asphalt crosswalks.  All work performed under this Contract shall conform to the most recent 
edition of SC Department of Transportation Standard and Specifications and the Special 
Technical Specifications included herein. 
 
The complete examination and understanding of the construction plans and specifications and 
the site of the proposed work is necessary in order for the bidder to properly submit a proposal.  
Copies of the proposal form and contract documents including the specifications and drawings 
are available at no charge from the City of North Augusta Engineering Department, 100 
Georgia Avenue, North Augusta, South Carolina 29841.   
 
Each proposal shall be accompanied by a certified check, a bid bond or other acceptable 
collateral executed by the Bidder and Surety, in the amount of five percent (5%) of the total 
amount of the bid, made payable to City of North Augusta, and submitted as a proposed 
guaranty of good faith that the Bidder will enter into a contract with the Owner and execute 
the work contemplated, if the same is awarded to him. 
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids, and parts of any bid, and to waive 
formalities and technicalities. 
 
Bids will be required to remain open for acceptance or rejection for thirty (30) calendar days 
after the date of opening the bids. 
 
Address all the bids to the undersigned, marking on outside of envelope “Walnut Lane 
Re-construction”  Clearly indicate contractor’s South Carolina State Contractor’s 
license number on the OUTSIDE of the envelope.   
 
Attn:  Mr.  Thomas Zeaser, P.E., Director of Engineering & Public Works  
100 Georgia Avenue 
North Augusta, South Carolina 29841 
 
For inquiries call (803) 441-4231 or email bmaleck@northaugusta.net. 
 


